
   words we know in the room, copying words around the   
  room)
*learning about letters (singing the alphabet, reading   
  the alphabet, putting letters in alphabetical order,   
  calling out the letters in the name of the day, jumping 
  the alphabet, matching letters and sounds)
*learning more about math (counting children each   
  morning, adding a straw to the holder each day, writing 
  numerals, estimating, sorting and patterning math tub 
  pieces, naming shapes, adding and comparing numbers, 
 making graphs and reading them to compare, keeping   
 track of how many days we’ve been in
 kindergarten)

And this is only the beginning!  I look forward to helping 
your child reach his/her potential this year. Kindergarten will 
be filled with so many fun learning activities. You’ll be 
amazed at how much your child will know!

I’ve been blessed with another wonderful class this year--- 
lots of different personalities, lots of different talents. 

Thank you for sharing your children with me!  I can’t wait to 
know your child (and you!) better.

Please feel free to call, send notes, or just come up to school 
with any questions or concerns.  The school’s telephone 
number is (909) 795-1112.  
Good times to conference will be from 2:30-3:00 each day.

Sincerely,

Judy Keresoma


